
 
Dear Parents,   
 
Our first grade class is currently studying the life of Christopher Columbus and his voyage across the Atlantic 
Ocean. As you know, the voyage was important to the people at the time because the people of Europe were 
trying to find a new trade route to the Indies. 
 
In order for the students to gain a better understanding of what it meant to be a merchant or trader, I am asking 
that each student bring something from home that they would be willing to trade. The following are some 
possibilities of items that could be traded: an old small toy, a previously read book, a picture, a cool pen or 
pencil, or even food. Please don’t purchase anything just have your child bring something that they already 
own.  Your child will have the opportunity to trade throughout the day and s/he can make multiple trades 
throughout the day if s/he wishes.  However, please note that your child will not get their original item back. 
 
Please have your child bring the item to trade no later than Monday, September 24th. 
 
Thank you.   
Mrs. Dafoe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,   
 
Our first grade class is currently studying the life of Christopher Columbus and his voyage across the Atlantic 
Ocean. As you know, the voyage was important to the people at the time because the people of Europe were 
trying to find a new trade route to the Indies. 
 
In order for the students to gain a better understanding of what it meant to be a merchant or trader, I am asking 
that each student bring something from home that they would be willing to trade. The following are some 
possibilities of items that could be traded: an old small toy, a previously read book, a picture, a cool pen or 
pencil, or even food. Please don’t purchase anything just have your child bring something that they already 
own.  Your child will have the opportunity to trade throughout the day and s/he can make multiple trades 
throughout the day if s/he wishes.  However, please note that your child will not get their original item back. 
 
Please have your child bring the item to trade no later than Monday, September 24th. 
 
 
Thank you.   
Mrs. Dafoe 
 


